
Friends, 
 
Given the city and state mandates, we are unfortunately unable to reopen the theatre at this time 
and rescheduling our productions of Middle Passage, LOKI: The End of the World Tour, Neither, and 
the Gaudy Night and Busman’s Honeymoon concert readings remains uncertain. Also, we are 
currently putting a hold on our 2020/21 season subscription sales. All current subscribers and ticket 
holders have been contacted about their purchases. As soon as we have more clarity on what the 
season may look like, we will be reaching out to all of you with an update! In the meantime, know 
that we are actively exploring exciting and innovative ways to bring programming to all of you in the 
near future. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the box office by 
calling 773-761-4477 or info@lifelinetheatre.com. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Lifeline Theatre, it truly means the world to us! Please 
continue to be safe; we look forward to seeing you at the theatre when we can safely gather once 
again. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ilesa Duncan 
Artistic Director 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Allison Cain 
Managing Director 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 


